Numerous tax credits and cash incentives are available to help decrease the costs of energy efficiency related home upgrades. Having a home energy audit performed is a good first step to determine which upgrades may be the most practical, necessary, or cost effective. Furthermore, consulting an expert will help guide you through the complexities of rebate eligibility. Primarily, cash incentives are available to homeowners and landlords who are customers of PGE, Pacific Power, and NW Natural Gas in Oregon and Washington. Which incentives you may qualify for are determined by the fuel source for your primary heating system in your home (Gas or Electric). To see which incentives are available, visit: https://www.energytrust.org/residential/incentives/ . 

To begin the energy audit process, Energy Trust offers a simple online energy use evaluation tool on their website at: https://www.energytrust.org/residential/evaluate-your-home/ . For a more comprehensive analysis, schedule a Home Performance with an ENERGY STAR assessment led by a specially trained contractor who uses diagnostic state-of-the-art equipment to assess, test and evaluate all components of your home’s health, safety and energy performance, including computer energy modeling of your home’s energy use (with energy use projections for before and after efficiency upgrades). 
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